Received 14th July 1977

promotional products work

Mr. Hurry McCaffrey. 54 Stephen's Road. Inchicore, Dublin 8.

Dear Harry.

You will recall, during the recent talks of the Ad-Hoc Committee that the most dufficult area on which to find some form of agreement was the quastion of recognition of qualification granted by your organisation, and as our last meeting the delegation from An Chaimistyn undertook to further ciscuss this metter and attempt to find a solution /to it.

A recommundation was therefore placed before a meeting of An Chaimisiún on Sunday 25th. June and the following resolution was agreed.

1. An Choimisiún will register as Adjudicators (A.D.C.R.C.)

Persons who:-

- (a) Would have held a T.C.R.G. certificate with An Choimisiún.
- Would be prepared to attend an Interview.
- (c) Would accept a Probationary or re-Introdutory geriod of 1 year.
- Would have completed their A.D.C.R.G. examination under a panel consisting of people who held A.D.C.R.G. qualifiction with An Choimisiún.
- (a) Woold be willing to provide the examination papers for scrutiny if such were available.

2. An Choimisiún will register as Teachers (T.C.R.G.)

Persons who:-

- (a) Would be prepared to attend an Interview.
- (b) Jould accept a probationary or re-Introductory period of 1 year.
- (c) Would have completed their T.C.R.G. examination under a panel, consisting of people who held the A.D.C.R.G. qualification with An Choimisiún.
- (d) -Would be willing to provide the examination papers for scrutiny if such were available.
- (e) Would have completed their exam prior to 1st. July 1977.

I would also advise that An Choimisiún would re-register, in the same catagories, all other Teachers and Adjudicators, registered prior to 1969.

The next meeting of An Choimisiún will be held on 31st. July and there will be no further meeting until September '77. It would therefore be helpful if we could have some indication before 31st. July, if these conditions are acceptable to your members.

A Copy of this letter is being sent to each member of the Ad-Hoc Committee.

Kind regards.

Yours Sincerely,

EAMONN P. DE BHÁL.

100